
Due to known compatibility issues between 64-Bit Office 2010/Outlook and existing HMC 

applications, Information Technology cannot support a 64-Bit configuration.  If you choose to run a 64-Bit 

OS/Office 2010 platform, and experience problems, please consider running the 32-Bit version of MS 

Office/Outlook 2010 or accessing email through Outlook Web App (OWA) 

https://mail.hmc.psu.edu/

